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Have your say

Warrnambool Running Festival 
The Warrnambool Running Festival will take place on Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 September 
2024 on the Warrnambool Foreshore precinct and surrounding area. Small changes to traffic 
conditions and short term closures are in place for Sunday 22 September 2024. Roads 
will reopen as soon as participants are safely off the road. 

Visit www.wboolrunningfestival.com.au/events for event information or contact Karen 
Anderson on 0438 387 923.

Events & road closures

Brierly Sports & Community Hub Concept
Council has released draft concepts of the proposed Brierly Sports and 
Community Hub for public comment.

You can view artist’s impressions of the hub and provide feedback at 
www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au

Written submissions can also be sent to Manager Recreation and Culture, Warrnambool City 
Council, PO Box 198, Warrnambool VIC 3280.

Submissions close 5pm, Monday 16 September 2024.

Triple J’s One Night Stand

Triple J’s One Night Stand will take place on 
Saturday 14 September 2024, 2.30pm – 10.30pm 
at the Friendly Societies Park, Koroit Street 
Warrnambool.  All ages and alcohol free event.

Traffic management will be in place and significant traffic delays are expected. Please avoid the 
area if possible. Limited parking will be available at showgrounds and a free shuttle bus service is 
available for ticket holders. 

Visit https://whatson.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/triple-js-one-night-stand

Public Notices

Windy weather and missing bins

Following recent windy weather Council received several reports of lost and found kerbside 
bins. If you find a bin that is not yours, within or in front of your property, either place the bin in 
front of the correct house or leave it lying down on the nature strip and call Council on 
5559 4800. If you lose your bin in a storm, contact Council to request a 
replacement bin. If you find your bin before or after a replacement 
has been delivered, call Wheelie Waste on 5564 3700.


